
Parent Parking, Drop-Off

and Pick-Up of Students



In our ongoing effort to reduce congestion

and increase the safety of our students,

we request your assistance with our

parking, drop-off and pick-up procedures.

Check out the following pictures and a

brief explanation for each below.

Thank you for your cooperation!



The speed limit in our designated school zone is

30km/hr.

The zone begins shortly after you make your way onto

School Blvd from the north and continues all the way

to the Blumenort Rec Centre to the south.



A “No Parking” sign has been placed just

before the corner of School Blvd and Park

Street.

This “No Parking” area continues all the way

around the corner to Parkview Bay.



As you make your way east on Park Street

and then north on School Blvd,

you will notice the bright yellow lines and curbs

signaling a “No Stopping”/”No Parking Area”.



During school hours, our bright orange pilons

provide our students and families a safe area to

walk and make it much easier for our busses

to make their turn around the tight corner.



As you head north on School Blvd,

you will notice our Staff Parking Lot

entrance and the sidewalk on the east side.

Our students have been directed to use this

sidewalk as they head to the crosswalk.

We are also encouraging our families to use

the east side of School Blvd

for parking, drop-off or pickup.



A reminder that the parking lot on the

east side of School Blvd is for Staff Only.



With all of the newly-created parking spots available,

a reminder that vehicular traffic will not be allowed

in our bus loop between 8am and 4pm.



Twenty parking curbs designate parent parking,

drop-off and pick-up.

The fence also includes two openings.

It is here where our students and families

will be able to cross our bus loop safely.



School crossing signs are a visual reminder for our

students and families where to cross our bus loop.



In order to help with the visibility of our students,

“No Parking” signs have been attached

to the fence near our flag pole.

This also includes, “No Stopping.”



Besides the previously mentioned areas for parking,

there is also the west side of our school

for student pick-up or drop-off.

We ask that you follow the posted parking signs and

note that our old parking lot behind the school

is closed to all vehicular traffic. Thank you!


